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UNITED NATIONS EDUCATIONAL
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WORLD CULTURAL AND NATURAL HERITAGE

Bureau of the World Heritage Committee
Eleventh Session
(Unesco Headquarters, 23-26 June 1987)

Item 9 of the Provisional Agenda : Requests for techmnical cooperation

Requests  received since the tenth ordinary session of the World Heritage
Committee (24-28 November 1986)

The Secretariat has received the following technical cooperation
requests from the People's Republic of China and Yugoslavia:

o 1) People's Republic of China:
| a) Purchase of necessary equipment and conduct
I of geological research in Jixian/Tianjian area
j (site nominated for inscription in 1986 and is
being presently evaluated by IUCN and ICOMOS) Us$30,000

b) Training of Chinese specialists 1in management
of natural heritage, through visits to institutions

»j}i/ in foreign countries and through seminars/workshops
QL organized with help of consultants, in protected
Y areas in China for the period 1988-1990. This
\ .
qu3?CQOJ&/ request has been submitted to IUCN for review. Uss$80,000
2-
é,*p ¢) Travel costs (local and 1international) for
ij\»vyf scientists carrying out research on
- T’é;}” L
*J) Imperial Palace, and b Li‘,‘a C Us$35,000

which have been nominated for inscription on
the World Heritage List in 1986. These two sites
have been evaluated by ICOMOS.

» ’ N L ’ (
\['4 ?y' the Caves of Mogao, : LR Us$52,000
et

UsS$197,000

The Secretariat, in a letter dated 21 May 1987 to the Permanent
Delegation of the People's Republic of China had suggested that
discussions be held in order to reduce the total amount requested
by the authorities of the People's Republic of China for the above-
mentioned projects.
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2) Yugoslavia fgg%ﬁ@ (SO vepa W Qoep - a9k, M Lo\“‘>
Equipmént £8r research on protection of forests in Durmitor National
Park. A total sum of US$100,000 has been requested. (The

3 Secretariat has suggested, in a letter to the Permanent Delegate
x’%;j¥yb of Yugoslavia, dated 20 May 1987, that the State Party consider
bp;}' reducing the amount requested to Us$50,000.)
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